
 
 

 
2021-2022 Corporate Sponsorship Program 

Sandra Day O’Connor Eagle Pride Band & Color Guard 
 

Dear Community Members, 
The Sandra Day O’Connor High School (SDOHS) Marching Band is preparing for the 2021-2022 
season, and we are reaching out to you regarding corporate sponsorship opportunities and/or in-
kind items like gift certificates to services or goods. The Band Booster Club is a non-profit 501c3 
organization (EIN: 05-0584696) providing scholastic music opportunities for O’Connor high school 
students. As a corporate sponsor, your contributions directly benefit students for items such as sheet 
music, uniforms, performance fees, and instrument repairs that the school district does not cover. 
 
SDOHS is proud to be an award-winning music program in Arizona’s Deer Valley School District. Since 
2002, the music program has grown to 185+ students that proudly represent the school & 
community. Any donation is appreciated and because the program is a non-profit, your contributions 
might be tax-deductible. Put your brand in front of 5,000+ local parents and community members! 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for consideration! 
Donations & In-Kind items can be picked up!  

Check payable to “SDOHS Marching Band Boosters Club” 
Mail to: Austin Cilone, SDOHS Band Director | 25250 N 35th Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85083 

 
 
With sincere gratitude, 
Alicia Gillman, Corporate Fundraising |(480) 889-4219, ocbandfundraising1@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


